
 

 

ALERT –  Dolce 500 

 

The Financial Conduct Authority (“FCA”) would like to alert ESMA that: 

 

Dolce 500 

Address: Trinot LTD, Suite 1, Second Floor, Sound & Vision House, Francis Rachel Str., 

Victoria, Mahe, Seychelles 

Telephone: +442080684339; +442080684340 

Email: support@dolce500.com 

Website: https://dolce500.com 

 

A link to the alert can be found here:  

https://www.fca.org.uk/news/warnings/dolce-500 

is NOT authorised under the Financial Services and Markets Act 2000 (“FSMA”) to carry on a 

regulated activity in the United Kingdom. Regulated activities include, amongst other things, 

advising on investments and dealing and arranging deals in investments ("investments" 

include stocks and shares). 

The FCA believes that this organisation may be targeting UK customers.  

 

mailto:support@dolce500.com
https://dolce500.com/
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fca.org.uk%2Fnews%2Fwarnings%2Fdolce-500&data=04%7C01%7Cwarnings%40finanstilsynet.no%7C16adbbc4748741213c7908d8b612cb4e%7Cd87c80fa0b2e408bbd54870a4e134ba0%7C0%7C0%7C637459539121687053%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=H6NW41SCdvxUOPaePjreVCmfkdVJFGEaIA8nmz9tsfk%3D&reserved=0

